
Recreational Advisory Committee Meeting Nov 13th, 2019 

1) Jack Stagmeyer  presented – Boy Scout Eagle project  
• Proposes a tennis backboard at Cantine Field 
• At east side of one tennis court facing the baseball field. 
• 8' high by 24' wide.   
• Will not be portable  
• Estimated cost: $950 
• Jack will do a fundraiser through his Scout troop. 

Greg C: We have had numerous requests for such a backboard. 

Q: What type of plywood? 

A: Marine grade, plus finish 

Does not take one tennis court out of action. 

2) Greg Chorvis: 

Terpening Park pavillion is complete.   

• There is an electrical outlet, and a box for a light. Not sure if a light will be put in. 
• This could be booked out in the future. 

 

Thornton Field lighting project is underway. 

• Trenching is started, electrical will be done.   
• Waiting for Central Hudson to tie into a transformer 
• Trees will be taken down by a volunteer, gratis. 

 

Kiwanis Ice Arena 

• Progress is being made - still hoping to be open first of December - Nov 16th date will not be 
met. 

• If not open by December, we will lose business. 
• Workers are doing 10 hour shifts, may add an additional crew. 
• Will drop down to one public session on Saturdays. 
• We have lost a girl's team for this season. 
• Others players have moved to teams outside of Saugerties. 
• There are rumors the entire season has been lost - these are not true 
• There may be some legal recourse - $500/day after Nov 16th per contract, and there may be 

"liquidated damages" 
• Cost of the project will be reduced by the amount of work being done in house. 

 



 

 

 

 


